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Warsaw, December 15, 2009

Mr. Evgeny Kuzmin

Chair

Russian IFAP Committee

President

Interregional Library Cooperation Centre (ILCC)
Moscow

Russian Federation

Dear Evgeny,

Following our very successful First Consultation Meeting of National IFAP Committees
(Moscow, December 7-8, 2009), I wish, on behalf of the IFAP Bureau and all participants in the
meeting, to extend heartfelt thanks to you and your colleagues at the Russian National TFAP
Committee and ILCC for hosting the event and for providing excellent facilities. This meeting
was a milestone in the history of IFAP, made possible by your Committee and ILCC and their
generous sponsors and supporters.

For the first time, National IFAP Committees had an opportunity to meet and discuss their
role in the Programme. Everyone was greatly impressed with the work of your Committee, its
many publications, and the fact that your activities extend across the country, including large
areas of Siberia.

Participants in the meeting had nothing but praise for the organizers and felt very well
looked after. We could not have wished for better care and organization. Everything was done
expertly and efficiently.

I hope that the Russian National IFAP Committee will continue its good work and
contribution to IFAP as a whole.

With kind regards,
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Karol Jakubowicz
Chair, IFAP Council




